From: Varner, Michael

To: william@pageconsultantsinc.com

Cc: "CJ] Huter"; Robert DePiero; jonathan@pageconsultantsinc.com; MCDONNEL WHITAKER
(mewhitlaw@optonline.net); Mark Berninger Sr.; Jessica Harmon; "halseng@optonline.net"

Subject: RE: Proposed Site Plan - 1 Godwin Avenue

Date: Wednesday, November 24, 2021 11:21:32 AM

Good morning William,

Thank you for this aerial. Based on this additional information The County of Bergen has no interest in the
proposed Site Plan. Please let me know if you need anything else from me. Have a Happy Thanksgiving and safe
travels. Sincerely,

Michael Varner, Principal Planner

Bergen County Department of Planning & Engineering
One Bergen County Plaza - 4th Floor

Hackensack, N.J. 07601

201-336-6446

From: william@pageconsultantsinc.com <william@pageconsultantsinc.com>

Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 12:29 PM

To: Varner, Michael <MVarner@co.bergen.nj.us>

Cc: 'CJ Huter' <cjhuter@vanrockproperties.com>; Robert DePiero <rdepiero@vanrockproperties.com>;
jonathan@pageconsultantsinc.com

Subject: Emailing: 1 godwin aerial (002)

Michael,

Attached is a photograph, google earth 3D, that show the parking along the south side of the building. If you have
any questions, please feel free to give us a call.

Bill
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.
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